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March 30, 2015 

 

 

 

Janet Wolf, Chair 

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

103 E. Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

 

 

Re: Miramar Hotel - Appeals of Montecito Planning Commission 

Approval - Revised 

 

Dear Chair Wolf and Supervisors: 

We are sending a revised letter to clarify the MA’s position on the Miramar 

Hotel project.   

The Montecito Association has reviewed the appeals of the Montecito 

Planning Commission’s approval of the revised Miramar Hotel project.  On 

February 10, 2015 the Association’s Board reaffirmed support for the 

current Miramar project without the additional conditions imposed by the 

Montecito Planning Commission.  We acknowledge the overwhelming 

community support for the project and voted to encourage the Board of 

Supervisors to use your best efforts to move the project forward as soon as 

possible.   

Thank you for considering these comments and ensuring the best outcome 

for the community. 

Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Feinberg, President 

 

http://www.montecitoassociation.org/

